

**Sports Zone Meeting**  
**Thursday, 23<sup>rd</sup> February 2017, 4pm**  
**Membership Services**

Position	Name	11.10.1 6	10.11.1 6	23.11.1 6	06.12.1 6	01.02.1 7	23.02.1 7
Events&Varsity Officer	Kimberley Houghton	N/A					
Secretary& Communications Officer	Laura Webb						
Tour Officer	Evie Edmed						
Kit & Equipment Officer	Declan Whiting						
Participation & Inclusivity Officer	Millie Rowbotham						
BUCS Officer	Jags Sanghera						
Councillor for Scrutiny	N/A						
Councillor for Scrutiny	N/A						
Vice- President Sports	Matt Bramall						

Absent	
Apologies	
Present	

## 1. Welcome and Objectives setting

LW notes apologies, JS and EE not in Hull, DW ill. KH chairs first meeting, welcomes Zone to the meeting.

## 2. MR Update

- LGBT+ turn up and play sessions now twice a month, and classed as a success
  - Next sessions will be Women's basketball and Ice Skating, including a social with Ice Skating
- MB thank MR for her continued hard work with inclusivity and her work with LGBT+ and welfare in sport
  - Made it her own role and it is working well
- Queried Welfare Meeting without inclusion of MR given it is also her role
  - MB apologises and explains that it was a feedback session from social secs on the Initiations policy
  - **ACTION:** MB to get the feedback and organise a working group meeting with Exec and relevant staff
- Trophy Pres nominations
  - Needs 3 committee members but some awards don't
  - **ACTION:** Need to clarify with Vicky
  - **ACTION:** All Exec to promote submitting nominations in advance of the night to make sure all categories contested

- MR need to update and amend Exec roles
  - **ACTION:** MB to look into for next meeting

### 3. KH Update

- **ACTION:** Team of the Month needs to be pushed before the deadline so Presidents can submit nominations – MB reminders of deadlines earlier
- KH, JS and a hockey member running team photos on the day with help of Exec when around
  - LW we need to communicate better because members of Exec are trying to do the same thing/do things differently
    - **ACTION:** All Exec to post to the page a report of their work frequently so it is clear and also to pass queries on to the Exec in that role (i.e. all tour related queries to go to EE straight away)
- KH offered some potential candidates for next year to come to a sports zone meeting for experience
  - MR must make it open to all/post to the Leopards page to pass on to all members to make it fair
- KH/LW **ACTION:** Kim to pick week for a meeting and LW to organise, in preparation for Trophy Pres night and to go through nominations
  - Need to be talking about nominations before Easter
  - Also need to consider structure of the night (maybe guest speaker and MB to go at start of night, needs to have focus not just a night of alcohol)
- MR suggest we get a calendar for Exec to put all information there to start early and not miss anything
  - MB: Get calendar up

### 4. KH on EE Update

- EE going through names with Gurmok
  - Accountability with ILT and Exec to sensor names, but lines not clear so all need to work together
- EE sorting bus allocations
- **ACTION:** EE to post all information known to date on the page

### 5. LW Update

- **ACTION** MB: Organise meeting with Tim, Harry, LW and MB
- More articles submitted to the paper including photos
- Looking for next articles to be less about recruitment
- Worked with Women's basketball to organise media coverage for the Charity Crasketball match
- Been trying to make it more clear when Exec are in the office officially for Presidents/members to come by

## **6. General Zone Reminders/Questions**

- Varsity meeting to follow with all Presidents regarding the day

**Date of next meeting TBC.**